- IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 29, 1977

Present: Chairman John C. Powers and Ira M. Potell

Requirements as to notice having been fulfilled, the special meeting was
called to order by Chairman John C. Powers at 7:30 p.m. in the Lincoln-Sudbury
Regional High School Library.

Porsche Club of America Northeast Region, Inc., - One-day All Alcoholic Beverages
License

Following review of the application dated June 28, 1977, it was on motion
by Selectman Potell unanimously

VOTED: To grant a special license for non-profit organizations to Wayne N. Peterson,
Treasurer, Porsche Club of America Northeast Region, Inc. for the sale of all
alcoholic beverages to be drunk on the premises, from 3:00 to 8:00 p.m., for one

day only on July 10, 1977, or July 17, 1977 in the event of postponement, on the
grounds of the Wayside Inn during their annual concour; said license is conditioned
on the applicant complying with all requirements of the Police, Fire and Health
Departments.

Reserve Fund Transfer 0740 - Police Department

Following explanation by Executive Secretary Richard E. Thompson and discussion,
it was on motion by Selectman Potell unanimously

VOTED: To approve a Request for Transfer from Reserve Fund, No. 0740, for Account
320-71, Police Uniforms, in the amount of $300, necessitated by the hiring of an
additional two permanent Police Officers.

Ambulance Service - July 1, 1977

Executive Secretary Richard E. Thompson brought to the Board's attention that
the official commencement of the Town's new ambulance service will begin on July 1,
1977 at 10:00 a.m.

Longfellow Racquet Club - Wayland Wines and Malt Beverages License Application
Hearing

Executive Secretary Richard E. Thompson reviewed with the Board a notice
received from the Wayland Board of Selectmen dated June 27, 1977 that a hearing
would be held on July 5, 1977 regarding the application of the Longfellow Racquet
Club for a Club License to sell wines and malt beverages.

Chairman Powers direeted the Executive Secretary to refer the matter to the

Building Inspector for determining to what extent, if any, the site plan for this
facility would be affected.
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There being no further business to come before the Board, it was on motion
unanimously

VOTED: To adjourn the meeting at 7:45 p.m.

e VAN

Richard E. Thompson\
Executive SecretarylClerk
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